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ENROLMENT REQUIREMENTS  
FOR 

IRAMOO PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
You are no doubt aware that many schools in Victoria including several in Wyndham are under significant 
enrolment pressures because of the increasing number of families wishing to enrol their children. 
 
Every Victorian student has a legislated right to enrol at their designated neighbourhood school. 
 
• We will continue to enrol every student who lives permanently within our Designated 

Neighbourhood Area (i.e. Iramoo is their closest government school). 
 

• At this stage we will accept the enrolment of siblings of current students who are not living permanently 
within our Designated Neighbourhood Area. 

 
School zones are available at ‘Find My School’ https://www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au 
 
To enrol a child at Iramoo all parents need to email the following documents to our school’s email address: 
iramoo.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
 

• Child’s birth certificate (front and back of the certificate)  
 

• Immunisation History Statement  
 

• Medicare Card 
 

• Two documents for proof of the child’s permanent residential address**, either: 

- Contract of sale/title document/rates notice (for home owners) 
 
OR 
 

- Rental agreement provided by a real estate agent (for tenants) 
 
OR 
 

- Any current Centrelink related document e.g. health care card 
 
OR 
 

- A current document from the Australian Taxation Office 
 
AND 
 

- One other current piece of evidence such as a utilities bill. 
 
Please note that all original documents will need to be sighted when your child’s enrolment is finalised. 
 
Please note that regardless of address, no current student will be required to transfer from Iramoo and 
that we will continue to enrol every child who lives permanently within our Designated Neighbourhood 
Area as required by the Victorian Department of Education & Training. 
 
RAQUEL TWEEDLEY 
PRINCIPAL 
 
**Statutory declarations will not be accepted and no enrolment will proceed without the required documentation. 
For further information please contact the school either by 9741 2803 or our school email. 


